Sent: uly :

To: Jones, Evelyn
Subject: 34a King Henrys Rd
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Evelyn

| have just this morning become aware of the planned work at 34a King Henrys Rd. We used to
be made aware of this work by letter, | live over the road at 47A. This seems an excessive amount
of development which will cause significant disdurbance for over a year, | understand the
occupants are moving out for a year to avoid that while we are forced to live through it. | have not
had a chance to study the planning application as your website is down but understand that it
does seem contrary to some of Camden's requirements. Can | please then lodge an objection and
be kept aware of any changes.

Regards

Stuart Cathcart

You do not stop playing because you get old, you
get old because you stop playing.



